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November Anniversaries
Laura Turner	 27 years	 Patricia White		 25 years	 Eva Chetcuti	           17 years

Sindy Berkowitz	 15 years	 Pamela Reiss		  15 years	 Kristine Rodriguez  11 years

Deborah Gagliardi	   7 years	 Michael Capodanno	   5 years	 Craig Sayers	            4 years

The Milford Bank is excited to announce that we now offer Plinqit, a savings app that pays users for engaging with 
content, helping customers save money and increase financial wellness.

Plinqit is a non-traditional, modern 
tool that helps with the first step 
of the financial wellness journey: 
saving money.

Securely link your Plinqit account 
to your bank account to get start-
ed. Once linked, you can set up to 
five savings goals in Plinqit and 
have Plinqit help you set aside a 
small amount of money regularly, 
on a schedule you choose.

You can earn money using Plin-
qit by reaching your savings goals 
and referring friends and family 
to use Plinqit. You can also watch 
videos and read articles to learn 
more about money and saving and 
get rewarded for it!

All you need to use Plinqit is a checking account. Using Plinqit is absolutely free; there are no service or usage fees 
with Plinqit;* Just use, and enjoy. You may choose to elect a ‘break the safe’ penalty to discourage early withdrawal, 
however this is optional and not required to use Plinqit. For more information and to sign up, please visit milfordbank.
plinqit.com

Your Plinqit funds are held within The Milford Bank and your Plinqit funds are FDIC insured. 

*Normal data and usage rates may apply.

Sign up at milfordbank.plinqit.com

PLINQIT BENEFITS

Whether you’re saving for your next vacation, 

a child’s education or for a rainy day, Plinqit can help! 

We are launching Plinqit to help our customers save money.

Automatic deposits.

Decide how often and how much 
each transfer should be. 

Earn rewards by inviting friends.

want it.

get it.
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Halloween @ The Milford Bank

Woodmont Office                 
Re-Design, Ribbon Cutting & 
40th Anniversary Celebration  

Our Woodmont customers may have noticed 
that the office has gotten a new, modern facelift 
recently. To celebrate the 40th anniversary of 
the office, we’ve remodeled! 

We also took part in 
a ribbon cutting cer-
emony hosted by the 
Milford Chamber of 
Commerce with May-
or Ben Blake taking 
part in our Grand Re-
opening. The Wood-
mont Office was also 
happy to donate the  
left over food from 
the event to Milford’s 
Beth-el Center. 

Along with the ribbon cutting, customers ex-
perienced a special “Woodmont-centric” trivia 
game and a social media scavenger hunt in 
which residents were tasked with solving clues 
to iconic Woodmont landmarks.  

On Saturday, October 12th, The Milford Bank held our 
annual Shred and Recycle Day event at our Post Road 
West Office. The Bank was happy to collect seven tons 
of paper, as well as filling a utility truck with outdated 
electronic items and donated $194 to local Milford orga-
nization Food 2 Kids.

Shred & Recycle Day Collects Seven 
Tons of  Paper, Donates $194 to 

Food 2 Kids. 

If you visited our offices 
on Halloween or fol-
low us on social media, 
you probably noticed 
that the TMB offices 
celebrated Halloween 
in style! TMB got into 
the spirit of the holiday, 
with amazing themed 
efforts. We would like 
to thank all of our em-
ployees that took part 
in making the banking 
experience “spooky!”

(from left) Woodmont Office 
Manager Lynda Mason and 
Beth-el Center Executive 
Director Jennifer Paradis


